Special School Board Meeting, April 14, 2025

The Board of Independent School District 308 met on Monday,
April 14, 2025, in Superintendent Parks’s office. Members
present included Andy Lindow, Aimee Plumley, Jen McNamee, Dave
McGee, Karrin Lindow, and Ben Hass.

A motion to approve the superintendent contract for Ranae
Seykora was made by Andy Lindow and seconded by Dave McGee.
Board Chair, Andy Lindow called for a rollcall vote:

Dave McGee - Yes
Karrin Lindow - Yes
Aimee Plumley - Yes
Ben Hass - Yes

Jen McNamee - Yes
Andy Lindow - Yes

The board canvassed the results of the election. Board
Chair, Andy Lindow, read from the resolution of the April 8,
2025, referendum whereas, there were 1,274 voters with 286
voting yes and 988 voting no. A motion to accept the results
and approve the resolution was made by Andy Lindow and seconded
by Jen McNamee. Board Chair, Andy Lindow called for a rollcall
vote:

Dave McGee - Yes
Karrin Lindow — Yes
Aimee Plumley - Yes
Ben Hass - Yes

Jen McNamee - Yes
Andy Lindow — Yes

The board heard from the audience regarding the referendum
and discussed next steps.

Discussion of April regular meeting agenda, upcoming
negotiations, legislative updates, and budget and financial
training.

The next regular school board meeting is scheduled for
Monday, April 28, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. in the Media Center and via
Zoom.

Respectfully submitted,

Aimee Plumley, Clerk



